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November 15, 2002

Rita Luthra, MD

Womens Health & Education Ctr
300 Stafford St Ste 265
Springfield MA 01104

Dear Dr. Luthra:

Dr. Charles Hammond has shared your letter and website with the Division of Women’s
Health Issues of ACOG. We are pleased to learn of your website and will keep it in mind
as a site for women to use in the United States and abroad.

Sincerely,
i 2 A

& AL s
“TLuella Kléin, MD
Vice President

Division of Women’s Health Issues
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Ce: Charles Hammond, MD

THE AMERICAN COLLEGE OF OBSTETRICIANS AND GYNECOLOGISTS * WOMEN’S HEALTH CARE PHYSICIANS
409 12TH STREET SW WASHINGTON DC 20024-2188
MAILING ADDRESS: PO BOX 96920 WASHINGTON DC 20090-6920
202/638-5577



